
 

 
NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT  
Cobourg East Community Secondary Plan Area  
Municipal Servicing Class EA 
 

Study Background 
The Town of Cobourg and the Cobourg East Development Owners 
Group as co-proponents are initiating a Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment Study to provide wastewater and water servicing 
infrastructure that will support future development of lands within the 
Cobourg East Community Secondary Plan Area (Cobourg East). In this 
regard, the municipal wastewater and water services will be designed to 
extend and support the full build-out needs of Cobourg East for ongoing 
and future developments. 

The Study is being conducted in accordance with the planning and 
design process for Schedule B projects, as outlined in the Municipal 
Class Environmental Assessment (EA) process. The Class EA includes 
opportunities for public, Indigenous community and stakeholder 
discussion and feedback. 

How to Get Involved 

As part of the Study, future engagement activities will be arranged to 
allow local residents and interested members of the public an 
opportunity to actively participate in the planning process. 

To find out more about the Study go to www.cobourg.ca/en/town-
hall/Reports-Studies-and-Plans.aspx 

For further information on the Study, or to be added to the mailing list, 
please contact one of the following:  
 
 
Paul Turner, P.Eng  Terry Hoekstra, C.E.T., LET 
Director, Partner / Transportation  Manager, Engineering 
CIMA+  Public Works Division, Engineering Department 
415 Baseline Road West, 2nd Floor,  The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 
Bowmanville, ON L1C 5M2 740 Division Street, Building #7 
Email: Paul.Turner@cima.ca  Cobourg, ON K9A 0H6 

Email: thoekstra@cobourg.ca 
  
 
This notice was first issued on September 29, 2022. 

 
Personal information – such as an individual’s name plus address or telephone number – is collected under the authority of the Environmental 
Assessment Act for the purposes of carrying out a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment in accordance with the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act.  Personal information will become part of a public record that is available to the general public unless you request that 
your personal information be confidential.   


